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VIAM Important information- t shirts, consent and tickets

Dear Parents - RS 10 ‘

" FOREVER- =+

There is important information in this letter which requires a
response. Please take the time to read it carefully.

Registering your consent on VIAMTV

In our previous letter we advised parents that they would receive a link from Voice in a Million to
register for the concert. We have now been advised that the process has changed and you will need
to register and provide the consent directly. This is to protect your data under GDPR rules.

Please log in to https://voiceinamillion.com/viam-2025-parents/ to register and to give your consent

for your child to take part as this covers the permissions that is required for filming and photography
at the event. This page is also password protected and the password is parentVIAM2025.

Once you have registered on the site you can log in to access all of the rehearsal resources plus view
other relevant and interesting content.

T-shirts - 14 lef rch

Thank you to those who have already placed a t-shirt order. You can skip this paragraph and jump to
the next heading.

| have been recently advised by VIAM that if we do not make the deadline for purchasing t-shirts, our
place may go to another school as they are fully booked and there is a waiting list this year.

The deadline for purchasing t-shirts, which is necessary to take part, is 9.00am on Wednesday 16
October. Please complete this google form, choose the correct size for your child and pay £14.50 via
Arbor > School Shop > Y5 VIAM T-Shirt. Thank you.

Parent Tickets

Parent tickets to watch the concert should be bought on the website in the ‘store’. Tickets are on sale
now and can be bought right up to the week of the concert as long as they are available. There are
no concessions unfortunately. VIAM will also contact you about this once you have registered your
consent so you can buy your tickets any time - you don’t need to buy them now.

The school is not making block bookings but it’s still possible to sit with other Grange Park parents.
Here is the box office link to purchase tickets.
https://store.voiceinamillion.com/product-category/tickets


https://voiceinamillion.com/viam-2025-parents/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc04geSyH_pF6l9wINm5wTLtk7-CVq15jvZTuGNkXBqOuVBPw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://store.voiceinamillion.com/product-category/tickets/
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Important: If you wish to sit with other Grange Park parents the best option on the drop down menu
is ‘19th March best available view for my school’. Then make sure you write Grange Park Primary,
Enfield ( as there may be other Grange Parks; it’s a popular name) and you will be placed with other
parents from Year 5. Tickets will be sent electronically to your email.

Finally, if you are happy for your child’s first name to appear in the programme, please give your
consent in the google form.

In summary:

1) Please buy your child’s t-shirt for the event so that we can send the order before half term or
we may lose our place.
2) Register your child and provide the necessary consent
https://voiceinamillion.com/viam-2025-parents/
3) Please complete the google form to give consent
Your responses and payment for the t-shirt are required by 9am on Wednesday 16 October.

Thank you in anticipation of your swift responses.
Yours sincerely

Year 5 Team
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